
 
 

March 2, 2017 

Board of Directors 

Nunavut Impact Review Board 

Nunavut, Canada 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Hamlet of Pond Inlet is writing this letter in support of the NIRB Screening Application 

submitted by Advisian for our Small Craft Harbour Project. 

The Hamlet has the capacity to provide municipal services to the project (in particular potable 

and non-potable water, waste water collection and treatment, waste disposal, fuel supply and 

storage, as well as temporary housing in the form of hotel rooms for approximately 20 

personnel). 

The Small Craft Harbour Project can operate and source rock from the quarry located southeast 

of the lagoon for its construction.  As part of the project we will receive ownership of a 

constructed road out to the quarry site after termination. 

This project will bring many benefits to the Hamlet of Pond Inlet.  In addition to the new 

harbour we have a new quarry for rock and gravel production along with an all-weather road 

for access to the this quarry. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at the Hamlet of Pond Inlet 

Office – 867-899-8934. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nicole Monchamp 

SAO 


